
Home  About Your PVA  Forms & Fees  Resources  Contact Information

 

Home \ About Your PVA \ News \ State raises homestead exemption for 2011 & 2012

Recent News State raises homestead exemption for 2011 & 2012

What every homeowner
should know

State raises homestead
exemption for 2011 &
2012

The department of revenue has reviewed and adjusted the homestead exemption for the 2011 and 2012
tax years, raising the amount of the exemption from $33,700 to $34,000. For homeowners receiving the
exemption, this means that the taxable value for your property will be the assessed at fair market value,
less the exemption amount of $34,000. For example, a $100,000 residence that qualifies for the exemption
would have a taxable value of ($100,000 - $34,000 =) $66,000.

For more information about the homestead exemption, or to find out if you qualify, contact the PVA Office at
(502) 863-7885.

Copyright 2007, Scott County PVA. All Rights Reserved. Website Development by Windstream Professional Services

converted by Web2PDFConvert.com

http://www.scpva.com/index.html
http://www.scpva.com/forms.html
http://www.scpva.com/resources.html
http://www.scpva.com/contact.html
http://www.scpva.com/index.html
http://www.scpva.com/about.html
http://www.scpva.com/news.html
http://www.scpva.com/news3.html
http://www.web2pdfconvert.com?ref=PDF
http://www.web2pdfconvert.com?ref=PDF

